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 Dear Parents & Carers,       7th February 2025 
 
This letter contains vital information regarding the sale of tickets for the Infant Music Festival at 
Fairfield Halls, as well as details of our Fairfield Halls rehearsal. 
 
REHEARSAL 
On Tuesday 4th March, Year 2 will be going to the Fairfield Halls for a rehearsal. It will be the first 
opportunity for the children to sing as one big choir with all the other participating schools, at the 
venue where the concert will take place. 
 
The rehearsal will take place during the afternoon, finishing at approximately 2:45pm. We will be 
travelling by bus to Croydon after lunch, and returning back to school by bus after the rehearsal. 
This means that the school day will finish later than usual. We will keep the office notified of our 
ETA, but anticipate that we will be back at school around 3:45pm. We will need parent helpers 
for this trip, so please let the office know if you are able to join us. 
 
TICKETS 
Tickets can only be purchased through the Fairfield Halls box office. This is outside of our control; 
all queries regarding ticketing should therefore be directed to the Fairfield Halls. Tickets for the 
Infant Concert on Tuesday 18th March 2025 will go on sale from 10am on Friday 7th February 
2025. Ticket prices have been increased this year to reflect rising costs – they are: 
 

Stalls £14 

Upper stalls £12 

Balcony £10 

Children (U16, all areas and non-participating) £6 

 
Tickets do sell quickly and are not allocated or reserved. Please click on this link to purchase:  
https://www.fairfield.co.uk/whats-on         Tel: 0300 500 0595 
 
Participating children do not require tickets. 
 
Thank you for support 
 
Mrs Bonnick and Mrs Jackson 
 


